
 

Of Butler County, Inc. 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians: 

The Boys & Girls Club of Butler County, Inc. would like to welcome you to the area.  We extend 

to you an invitation to attend the Boys &Girls Club afterschool program.  Our Mission is “to 

inspire and enable all youth especially those who need us most, to realize their full potential as 

caring, productive and responsible community members.”  We are not a regular day care.  Kids 

who attend our programs are participating in fun education and leadership building activities, 

with a well trained staff that care about the future of your child. 

During the school year, we are open Monday through Friday from 3 p.m. to 7 p.m. unless school 

is closed.  During the summer we have a fun Summer Camp program and are open Monday 

through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., with the exception of holidays and the Cat Fish Festival.  

For more information about the programs we offer, please contact the Club at 270-526-8686 or 

our office at 270-526-6411.  Again, our Boys & Girls Club of Butler County serve all youth 

regardless of their circumstances. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jodi Chambers 

Executive Director 

The Positive Place For Kids 

 


